
January 6, 2025

Happy New Year!
We look forward to supporting and
advancing student learning in 2025.

- Show Your Tiger Pride -
Wear Cutten Gear or

Blue and Gold on Friday

COMMUNITY MEETING
Cutten School will be hosting a community
informational meeting facilitated by First District
Supervisor Rex Bohn on Monday, January 6th, at 6:00
pm in the Multipurpose Room. The meeting will address
community concerns regarding a mental health
treatment facility on Berry Drive in the Ridgewood area.

New Student Registration

For the 2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR

Begins Monday, December 2, 2024

**Transitional Kindergarten through 6th

Grade**
***Children who turn four by September 1, 2025 are
eligible for transitional kindergarten-TK. Children entering
Kindergarten must turn five by September 1, 2025.
Spread the word!

INTERDISTRICT TRANSFERS
Out of district families must submit an interdistrict transfer
form to your district of residence between December 1,
2024 and February 1, 2025. Renewal forms have been sent
home, and are available in both school offices and on our
website. You must have the form approved by your district
of residence to attend your district of choice. Remember:
This process is required annually for all out of district
students, including current students!

CUTTEN BOYS’ BASKETBALL
The boy’s teams have their first games this week! The
5th grade team plays on Tuesday, Jan. 7, at 3:30 in
Ferndale. The 6th grade team plays on Tuesday, Jan. 7,
at 4:45 in Ferndale and again on Thursday, Jan. 9, at
4:00 at Zane. Good luck!

RIDGEWOOD
The maintenance team has installed an electrical line to
the front gate, and the hole has been covered with straw
to promote grass growth. Please make an effort to avoid
walking through this area. Thank you for your cooperation!

HCOE WEBSITE ADDITION
The Humboldt County Office of Education has asked us to
share the HCOE webpage with our families. A new
addition—link—is Immigration Support & Response
Resources, located in the Family Support Resources
section. First 5 Humboldt has put together a
comprehensive set of resources for our migrant families
and emergent bilingual families. The link to the “red
folder” materials are in both English and Spanish.

SCHOOL BOARD RECOGNITION MONTH

School boards play a crucial and often overlooked role in
the support of students and families. Cutten Elementary
School District is proud to observe
#SchoolBoardRecognitionMonth each January in
acknowledgment of the selfless service of school board
members who aim to provide a better, safer, more
welcoming learning environment for students in our
community each and every day.

PTA Meeting, January 7, at 6:30 pm, in the
Cutten Staff Room.

School Board Meeting January 13, at 6:00
pm, in the Ridgewood School Commons.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!
(More information coming soon)
● Family Math Night will be on Wednesday, January

22nd, from 5:30-7:00 pm.
● Cutten’s winter concert will be held on Friday

evening, January 23rd.
● No school on Monday, January 20 for MLK Jr. Day

DENTAL VAN
Please complete the Dental Form packet if you'd like
your child to participate. We still need a few more
students to ensure the van can visit each campus.

https://hcoe.org/students-families/
https://www.first5humboldt.org/for-families/red-folder/
https://www.first5humboldt.org/for-families/red-folder/
https://issuu.com/kvazquez-lopez/docs/red_folder_complete_for_webpage_12.2024?fr=sMTkwYTc5NjU2OTQ
https://issuu.com/kvazquez-lopez/docs/red_folder_complete_for_webpage_12.2024?fr=sMTkwYTc5NjU2OTQ

